
Maths  

This week we have recapping 

addition and subtraction and 

really trying to remember to 

look at the sign carefully. We 

have also thought about how 

we can use our knowledge of 

addition and subtraction to 

check if our answers seem 

plausible.  

Curriculum Week 

26th Feb — 1st March 

During this week the  

children will be taking part in 

different activities in their 

houses relating to the school 

values. Since the children will 

spend the week in their hous-

es, they will come into school 

in their PE kit (Tuesday-

Friday). On Monday 25th 

(normal clothes) we will settle 

the children back into school 

and hear all about what 

they’ve been up to over the 

holidays. 

Year Two 

Walnut & Chestnut 
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Amazing Arctic animals 

We continued our learning relat-

ing to Arctic animals this week 

and thought about how they 

have adapted to suit their envi-

ronment. We compared polar 

bears to camels to see how they 

have adapted to such extreme 

conditions. 

International visitors 

We had a wonderful visit from lots of international students this week 

who came to tell us all about their home countries. We even collected 

stickers from each country for our passports and played games from the 

various countries. 

PE fun 

On Thursday, half of Year 2 visited Spectrum 

to take part in lots of sporting activities. Thank 

you to the parents who were able to help with 

this event. Those still at school were super ac-

tive whilst completing an obstacle course on the 

bikes and scooters. 

Fluffy Friday 

We are all looking forward to 

Fluffy Friday on the 15th. 

Please remember your £1 and 

that the children can wear 

their own home clothes.  


